From: <u>keepsmiling</u>

To: Web E-mail - City Clerks

Subject: Email - Communication - Connie Hill - Renaming of John A MacDonald Road Meeting - Governance and Priorities

Committee June 21 - CK 6310-1

Date: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 4:55:15 PM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

I wrote a letter to Charlie clarke on line yesterday and in my letter I spoke of land titles office will all have to be changed.... mortgages will have to be changed at bank insurance companies we deal with will all have to be changed.... banking at our banks.....sgi policies and licence renewals.... sasktel power water and how it will affect everyone on this road. They should have done a survey first. This is only going to create more racism on this road.

So why are we bending to the indigenous people. So do we have to bend also to Malato nationsAfghans...Philippines? So we have no survey ever?

Why weren't the people contacted before this to have an opinion. My neighbor came across someone in the park that lives on this street and he is more than offended with this name change.

Look at the amount of people who will be affected. Who is going to pay for the fees to change the street name at land titles and I'm sure our taxes will go up because of changing a road name?

Why do we have to do all the foot work with all these companies? Who is going to pay for that?

I see this only as creating more racism in this community.

Connie Hill

John A MacDonald Rd

Saskatoon.

Sent from my Galaxy